From: Burns, Mary [mlb.com]

Sent: Friday, June 25, 2010 2:48 PM
To: gbusateri@wi.rr.com

RE: Bud Selig Party June 23, 2010

George:

The Commissioner is still receiving calls on how great the party was. Thank you for everything.

Mary E. Burns
Senior Executive Assistant to the Commissioner of Baseball
Major League Baseball



